
School Council Newsletter 

Last week a letter was sent home to the children who took an interest in becoming a 
member of our new School Council. The children had an assembly reminding them about 
the role and then, if they decided they would like to join, they were asked to write a 
manifesto which they (or I if they are not comfortable) will read out in assembly in 2 weeks 
time. The school will then vote 1 child from each year group (1-6) to form our new school 
council.  

 

Below are some events that school council will lead throughout Autumn term. In our first 
meeting, we will also discuss anything else they would like to raise awareness of, improve or 
raise money for. 

 
Thursday 10th October- World Mental Health Day. 
The children can come into school wearing something 
yellow for a £1 donation to raise money for Young 
Minds. #HelloYellow 
 
11th- 15th November- Anti Bullying Week. The 
children will take part in activities based on the theme 
‘Choose Respect’. The children can wear odd socks on Tuesday 12th November to raise 
awareness around school. 
 
Wednesday 13th November- World Kindness Day. 
School Council will be on the look out for acts of kindness this week. There will be some 
special kindness awards handed out in our end of week assembly on the Friday. 
 
Friday 15th November- Children in Need.  
The children can come into school wearing spots or items of Pudsey clothing for a £1 
donation. We will also hold a cake sale on the Thursday (14th) to raise money for Children in 
Need. We appreciate any cake donations to make the sale as successful as possible.  
 
 

Thursday 12th December- Christmas Jumper Day. The children can come 
into school wearing a Christmas jumper for a £1 donation to Save the 
Children. 
  

 

Thanks for your continued support as always. 

 

Mrs Hughes ☺ 


